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HARRISON RADIO STATIONS, INC.
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CH 241C2 - 96.1 MHZ - 50.0 KW (DA)
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December 2011

TECHNICAL STATEMENT
This Technical Statement and attached exhibits were prepared on behalf of Harrison
Radio Stations, Inc. (“HRS"), licensee of station KCWD, Channel 241C2, Harrison, Arkansas.
HRS herein proposes to make minor changes fo the facilities of KCWD by relocating the
transmitter site, increasing the antenna height above ground, decreasing the height above sea

level and height above average terrain, and increasing power.'

HRS is proposing to implement this change at an existing tower site, however, it will be
necessary to increase the height of the tower. As such, the Federal Aviation Administration
(“FAA”) was apprised of this proposal and has issued a Determination of No Hazard. The
tower has been registered with the Commission and assigned Antenna Structure Registration

Number 1261832,

At the proposed site, Channel 241C2 does not meet the Commission’s minimum distance
separation requirements to one other station, therefore, this proposal seeks processing pursuant
to §73.215 of the rules (Exhibit A). It is noted that this proposed loéation is near the site at
which AM station KNWA 1600 kHz, Bellefonte, Arkansas is located. The new tower will use

de-tuning apparatus to isolate the FM tower from the AM antenna system.

1) The facilities proposed herein are the same facilities anthorized for KCWD in BPH-20070829AAN.




As the proposed tower is located near an AM tower, the use of the worksheets associated
with FCC Form 301 to certify compliance with the Commission’s radio frequency radiation
limits was not possible. Therefore, attached as Exhibit B is a study which shows this proposal
complies with the RF limits at the site. All other necessary documentation used to certify the
technical portion of FCC Form 301 has been forwarded to HRS and is available to the

Commission upon request.'

b The undersigned has evaluated only the RF limits at the site for the environmental review. All data relating
to the broadcast facilities was extracted from the CDBS database on the date of the spacing study included
herein. We assume no liability for errors or omissions in that database which may be adverse to the request
contained herein.






